
 

ND.C. 2a/16, dt. 15.1.16 

To  

All Religious Sisters 

Diocese of Neyyattinkara       15.01.2016 

 

Dear Rev. Sisters, 

 We are concluding the celebration of the “Year of the Consecrated Life” 

on Tuesday, 2
nd

 February 2016 in the Logos Pastoral Centre, Neyyattinkara. 

Since it is one most important programme of the Diocese all Priests and Sisters 

working in this Diocese should join this graceful celebration.  

 I do expect all the Rev. Sisters working in this Diocese to join this great 

celebration. Those who are teaching in the schools should avail a casual leave 

and join this programme. If needed, I shall inform your Provincial Superiors for 

permission to avail casual leave in order to join this great celebration. 

 The “Year of the Consecrated Life” has been a period of abundant grace 

and great joy for all of us. Hence it is most fitting that all of you join together to 

make it a grand success. Therefore, I do invite you and exhort you to participate 

in this programme without fail.  

 The detailed programme is attached herewith. With best wishes and 

assurance of prayers.   

Yours Fraternally 

 

 

 Vincent Samuel 

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 
 

 

 

 


